
 

 
Yr 6 Farewell 
Year 6 Farewell is upcoming on Monday 2nd 
December. This will be held at the Carriage House 
in Wagga. Please note that this is an evening for 
the Year 6 students and their adult family 
members. Younger siblings are not included in 
this special evening. 
 

Swimming School 
The swimming lessons will began on Monday. 
And will be on every day this week. The 2nd week 
of swimming lessons will be held in Week 9 (9th _  

13th Dec).  Students will have normal lessons 
until 12pm when they will get changed into their 
swimwear.  
 

Parent Satisfaction Surveys 
Every school has to collect annual surveys to 
assess how satisfied the parent body is with the 
school’s performance. Each child will be 
rewarded with a treat if the family returns a 
survey sheet. The children tend to ensure a high 
return rate of our surveys  
Thank you to those families who have already 
returned their surveys. 
 

Kinder Transition 
Our 2020 Kinders will join us for three 
consecutive Wednesdays commencing tomorrow. 
On the final day 4th Dec – we invite current 
families to meet the new families and help them 
learn about school routines and procedures.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Book Club 
Book club online and at school will be closed from 
Tuesday 26th Nov.  
 

 
P&C Bunnings BBQ – Helpers PLEASE 
P&C are holding a fundraising BBQ at Bunnings on 
Saturday 30th November 8am to 5pm. If you can 
generously donate 2 or more hours of your time 
to help out it would be most appreciated. 
Children can not be present on the day.  P&C 
support our school and students in many ways. 
Let’s show them some support! Bunnings require 
that long hair be pulled up and covered shoes be 
worn.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Quinty Carols 
Our Community Carols will be held at the 
Uranquinty Hall on Saturday 7th Dec. The children 
will perform a few Christmas Carols so please 
save the date and invite your friends and family 
to this evening which is always a happy and 
relaxed family event. 
 
Assembly 
A school assembly will be held tomorrow. Don’t 
forget to bring in your green cards. 
 
Canteen News 
Due to earlier lunches with the swimming lessons 
the canteen will be offering lunches as normal. 
But there will be no after lunch sales. 
 
Calendar 
18th Nov – Swimming School commenced   
20th Nov – Kinder Transition commences     
29th Nov – Responsible Pet Ownership talk  
2nd Dec – Year 6 Farewell 
13th Dec – Silver Badge Pool Party 
17th Dec – Presentation Day 
18th Dec – Last day of school- ‘Shops Day’   
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Indigenous Day Photos 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 


